




Congratulations Hillington Primary School!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Miss Davidson,
We are delighted to announce that Hillington Primary School have passed the LGBT Charter at Silver level! 
Your school/organisation has worked really hard over the last year to make it the best place possible for LGBT young people and staff. Now it’s time to celebrate and spread the good news to your pupils, staff and school community.
You will find attached the feedback from the review panel. You should be proud of the work you put in and the amount of promising practice the panel picked out from your evidence portfolio. In particular the panel were blown away by the work you did to ensure that LGBT inclusion was visible throughout the school and to the wider community.
There are a few pieces of work that were brilliant, and we’d love to share them with other schools/organisations as exemplars. We would love your permission to use the following, please let us know if you are happy with this: 
· LGBT Visibility Powerpoint
Finally, we have attached a copy of our LGBT Charter Mark at your level, please feel free to use this on your website and in print for the duration of your Award. Your LGBT Charter lasts four years so yours will expire in June 2025 at which point you would be welcome to sign up again or go for the next level!
Congratulations on this wonderful achievement. You will see I have copied in my colleagues who will now send out your certificate, inform your MSP of this achievement and shout about the news from our social media channels. Please do link up with us as you celebrate the news through your channels.
If you have any questions, please let me know, it has been a pleasure working with you and hopefully you’ll be back again to work towards the next level.
Best wishes,
Beth
Programmes Manager
LGBT Youth Scotland
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